Dear Community Member,

We hope this message finds you well! As we approach the publication of our annual yearbook,
we are reaching out to our valued community members to seek your support.

Your contributions play a vital role in capturing the memories and experiences that define our
organization. We invite you to consider making a donation to help us cover the costs associated
with producing this cherished keepsake.

o Donations can be made in any amount.

o All contributors will be recognized in the yearbook.

e Your generosity helps us create a more vibrant and meaningful publication.

If you are interested in contributing, please contact us at [contact information] or visit our
website at [website link] for more information.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our community!
Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Title/Organization]



